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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 23, 2018 at 9:56 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Reminder: the decision date for Lorencito TR-20 is next week (Halloween).

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Thu, Oct 25, 2018 at 9:11 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

Due to the timeframe, NECC asks for an extension of Lorencito TR-20 until Nov. 30, 2018? We are in hope this will not
extend that far.

Thanks,

Louis

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 9:56 AM
To: Louis Head
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